
 

 

Sour Lemons become The What If Experiment 

January 2022 

Sour Lemons closed down in December 2021, and they have transitioned their anti-racism 
work into a separate legal entity - The What If Experiment. You can read more about their 
journey from their CEO and Founder Sade Banks here. 

The Young Vic’s Big Squeeze partnership with this team continues, as we work with the 
newly formed What If Experiment to dismantle systemic racism within the theatre.  

 

 

http://whatifexperiment.co.uk/
https://mailchi.mp/a9b7c5f5a861/a-new-chapter

